
Recommendation from the 
Santa Cruz County Health Officer

Carry out activities in stable groups of
12 or fewer children

Childcare facilities are defined as: 

Children should not change from
one group to another

Separate groups into different rooms if more
than one group of children are at one facility

Groups should not mix with each other

Providers or educators should remain solely
with one group of children

Guidance for Childcare Facilities 

The Health Officer will carefully monitor the changing public health situation as well as
any changes to the State Shelter Order. In the event that the State relaxes restrictions
on childcare and related institutions and programs, the Health Officer will consider
whether to similarly relax the restrictions imposed by this Order.

Childcare establishments
Other educational or
recreational institutions

Summer Camps
Programs providing care or
supervision for children of all ages

For more information, call 831-454-4242 or visit santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus
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